
Dear Trader,  

 

I am writing to invite you to a meeting of Haringey Licensee Forum on 22nd 

October 2015 at 10.30am at The Civic Centre, High Road, Wood Green London 

N22 8LE. 

Meetings of the forum are an opportunity for licensees to share achievements, 

responsible practice strategies and emerging issues of concern and are 

attended by senior police and council officers.  

 
The Police and Council do have some concerns about crime and disorder levels 
relating to alcohol in this area and we will be discussing this, and what we can do to 
work together to find a solution. 
 
Your attendance at this meeting is vital. Please make every effort to attend in 
person or send a representative from your business. 
 
Haringey Licensee Forum is made up of all traders who have a licence to sell 
alcohol, as well as the Metropolitan Police and representatives from the council.  
Members will be kept updated by letter /email.  
 
The forum seeks to promote the licensing objectives to ensure compliance with the 
law by re-enforcing the requirement to sell alcohol responsibly and promote good 
practices across the borough. 
 
The agenda for this meeting is set by the police, council and you the retailer. Please 
submit any concerns/queries or items for the meeting to 
haringeylicenseeforum@haringey.gov.uk by  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Haringey Licensee Forum chair 
 

 
 
 

                                              


